TOWN OF HARWICH
ELECTRONIC VOTE TABULATION MACHINES
ADDENDUM #1
July 24, 2023
The attention of bidders submitting bids for electronic vote tabulation machines called to the following addendum.  

An error within Section III. General Requirements # 9 has been found.  Questions concerning the IFB are due by Monday, August 7, 2023 at 4:00 pm and not 7/24/23.

All additional corrections or questions (if any) shall be submitted in writing and sent by email to meldredge@harwich-ma.gov by close of business Monday, August 7, 2023..
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